
Gilbert McNeal Elementary School 

School Advisory Council (SAC) Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, September 19, 2023 

 

Location: McNeal Elementary School 

Attending SAC Board Members: 

Principal Sheila Waid, David Havasi, Lindsay Milner 

Parents and Staff Count: Approximately 46 in Attendance  

1. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 6:25pm. upon the motion by Lindsay Milner, seconded by 

Erica Ward. Meeting minutes from August 19, 2023, were approved and seconded by Maria 

Ade. 

2. New Business 

A. New McNeal Team Members  

McNeal is welcoming two new staff members to the clinic and the cafeteria. The hires come 

straight from decisions the county makes as Mrs. Waid doesn’t hire for those positions. Mr. 

Kevin Harrington is the new cafeteria manager and Kristen Lundren is the new clinic nurse. We 

are so excited to have them on the McNeal team.  

B. The SAC Board and Council 2023-2024 nominations were voted on for the two open council 

spots available for this year. Many amazing, talented and very gifted candidates came forward 

and we took it to a vote. We are thrilled to announce the newest council members are Anthony 

Tretolo and Sarah Lilly.  

3. Principal’s Report: 

A. Approval of the McNeal S.I.P. Plan has been postponed to October’s SAC meeting. Make sure 

you attend to learn more about the goals for this year.  

3. Open Discussion/ Action Items 

- Elena Vergnais brought up the dismissal issue from the rainy-day dismissal that was 

called last minute due to lightning in the area. Mrs. Waid and Mrs. Terry shared that the 

incident occurred moments after dismissal had begun and they had to ensure the safety 

of every student as quickly as possible. As a reminder, they can’t allow just anyone that 

says they know your child to pick up. Please get extra car tags and add neighbors, family 



members or anyone else you feel comfortable with/made arrangements with that might 

pick up your child in the event of a rainy-day dismissal/emergency.  

5. Adjournment- The meeting was adjourned at 7:09 pm upon the motion of Lindsay Milner, 

which was seconded by Sarah Ford.  


